
Dear parents (for all parents of XII) 

This is to inform you that the PTM for the students of class XII for the Half 

Yearly Examination is scheduled on 28th October from 8:30 a.m. to 10:30 

a.m. You are requested to attend the same. 

 

 

Dear parents 

On duty exam for the students of class XII who missed their Half 

Yearly Examination is scheduled on 28th October, 2017 from 8:30am 

to 12:00pm. Kindly ensure that your ward appears for the same. 

 

 

 

Dear parents 

Practice papers are being conducted for the students of class XII 

who did not perform well in their Half Yearly Examination on 28th 

October, 2017 from 8:30am to 12:00pm. Kindly ensure that your 

ward appears for the same. 


